
From: no_reply@regis.health.nsw.gov.au
To: kate.curtis1@health.nsw.gov.au
Cc: Belinda Kennedy; Ramon Shaban; christina.aggar@health.nsw.gov.au
Subject: 2020/ETH02164: Amendment - Addition of Site (56888)- Approved
Date: Monday, 24 May 2021 12:04:49 PM

Date of Decision Notification: 24 May 2021

Dear Professor Curtis,

Thank you for submitting an Amendment for the following study:

2020/ETH02164: Evaluation of an evidence-informed emergency nursing framework
(HIRAID) in Southern NSW Local Health District

The Amendment has been reviewed on 24 May 2021, by the Executive Officer as
delegated by the HREC Chair and has been approved.

Amendment type: Addition of a New Site with form ID 56888 

Western Sydney Local Health District (Site)
PI name:
Professor Ramon Shaban: ramon.shaban@sydney.edu.au 

Northern New South Wales Local Health District (Site)
PI name:
Dr Christina Aggar: christina.aggar@health.nsw.gov.au 

It is noted that the Greater Western Human Research Ethics Committee is constituted in
accordance with the National Statement on Human Conduct in Research, 2007
(NHMRC).

This email constitutes ethical and scientific approval only.

This project cannot proceed at any site until separate research governance
authorisation has been obtained from the Institution at which the research will take
place.

Please contact us if you would like to discuss any aspects of this process further, as per
the contact details below.

Regards,

Phil Sanders
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Manager, Research Ethics and Governance | Allied Health and Innovation
Research Governance Officer
PO Box 143, 39 Hampden Park Road, Bathurst. 2795
Tel (02) 6330 5948 | Phil.Sanders@health.nsw.gov.au
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